
 
 
 
CONSTRUCTION OF NEW TWO STOREY OFFICE BLOCK 
 
 

Expressions of interest are being sought for main contractors who may wish to submit a 
tender for the erection and completion of a new two storey office block located in King’s 
Lynn. 

Contractors should contact Phil Camamile, Chief Executive by email requesting a pre-
qualification questionnaire. Such requests should be sent to phil@wlma.org.uk. 

All completed questionnaires must be returned to phil@wlma.org.uk by no later than 
Monday, 12 August 2019. 
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